
April 3, 2018


Dear Mayor and City Council,


On May 7th 2018 from 5 to 8 PM. CVRep will be holding its GROUND 
BREAKING-FUNDRAISING CELEBRATION. We would like for 
Cathedral City to be the lead sponsor for this celebration. 


Cathedral City in December of 2016 was the sponsor for our Holiday 
Appreciation event. We are requesting $7,500 to help sponsor this 
fundraiser.


We have already started the demolition for the Performing Arts Center.

 

Your partnership and support to CVRep makes it all the more exciting 
for us. 


Respectfully,


Sid Craig


Vice President CVRep




